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 NOTICE 

 

We are thrilled to announce that our school will be reopening in full swing after the summer vacation on 

Wednesday, June 19th. In order to ensure a safe and organized return, we have decided to continue 

regular pattern of schooling i.e., 5 Periods except Nursey. (7:45 am -11:30 pm) for Foundation Division 

(NUR-II) and 8 Periods (7:45 am - 1:30 pm) for Main Building (III-XII) in order to avoid any 

academic loss. Each slot will have specific start and end times to manage the flow of students effectively. 

With full awareness of this inclement weather, we are compelled to continue classes so that academics 

remain unaffected. 

 

Please refer to the schedule provided to you for your designated slot. It is crucial that students arrive on 

time and adhere to the allocated time slot to maintain a smooth reopening process. Our priority is the 

well-being and education of our students, and we are committed to providing a conducive learning 

environment. 

 

We look forward to welcoming all students back to school on the 19th of June. Let's make this academic 

year a successful and enriching experience together. 
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